

FORT HARROD BROADCASTING CORP.

BOX 247 HARRODSBURG, KY. 40330

BOB MARTIN - PRESIDENT & GENERAL MANAGER - PHONE 606-734-4321

December 11, 1974

Mr. Rolland L. Lindblade 1017 North 90th Street, #2 Omaha, Nebraska 68114

Dear Rolland:

I am pleased to verify your reception of WHBN during the test period, 3:10 A.M. until 3:29 A.M. (E.S.T.) on December 2, 1974.

Your report was one of the most accurate out of 30 I have received from all over the country.

Sincerely,

Tom Devine

Chief Engineer

TD:vf